
  

                                                      April 13, 2020 

 

 

 

Re:  DW 19-177, Lakes Region Water Company, Inc.—Dockham Shores Division 

Request for Change in Rates 

Revised Procedural Schedule 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On April 3, 2020, Commission Staff (Staff) filed a letter requesting the Commission to postpone the April 22, 

2020 technical session to June 2, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.  Staff requested the postponement so that it would have 

sufficient time to review Lakes Region Water Company, Inc.’s (LRWC) annual report, based on LWRC’s 

request to extend the deadline for filing its report by 30 days.  Staff stated that LRWC assented to the new 

technical session date and time. 

 

Accordingly, the Commission has rescheduled the technical session to Tuesday, June 2, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.  

   

  Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  Debra A. Howland     

  Executive Director 

 

 

cc: Service List (Electronically) 

 Docket File 

 

 

 

 

 
 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
Michael S. Giaimo 
 
EXECUTIVE 
DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
 

 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-2431 

 
FAX No. 271-3878 

 
Website: 

www.puc.nh.gov 



Service List - Docket Related 
Docket# : 19-177 

Printed: 4/13/2020 

Email Addresses 

 

ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov 

douglas.brogan@gmail.com 

robyn.descoteau@puc.nh.gov 

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov 

david.goyette@puc.nh.gov 

jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov 

anthony.leone@puc.nh.gov 

lrwh2oserv@yahoo.com 

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

justin@nhwaterlaw.com 

stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

Christopher.tuomala@puc.nh.gov 

leah@Lakesregionwater.com 

 

 

 


